
October 18th, 1927.

A. E. Francis, Esq 
338 Roslyn Avenue, 
Westmount, Cue.

• »

Dear Ur. Franc is
Will you please accept the 

sincere thanks of McGill University and my own 
personal appreciation of your courtesy in loan­
ing to the Wolfe and Montcalm exhibition at the 
McCord National Museum an original Bronze o- 
General Wolfe by Derwent Wood,R.A.

You will be glad to know 
that the exhibition created much interest as 
evidenced by the large number of visitors.
The Bronze was much admired and added greatly 
to the interest.

Yours faithfully,

Princ ipal .

I


